
Merchant Services – Vantiv Rebranding
As a follow-up to our 1/16/2018 Tip re recent merger activity …

Vantiv is now named Worldpay.  
During the transition, the company was briefly called: Vantiv Now Worldpay.

Products and services remain consistent.  

Impacts you may see over time:
• Monthly credit card statements may have the new name.  
• When calling its Help Lines, the new name will be used. 
• Website and other branding locations will likely have the new name.
• Products and services should remain consistent. 

Please remember:
• Future monthly credit card statements may be from either Vantiv or Worldpay.
• Please don’t dismiss the monthly statements or throw them away. Thank you for your help! 

July 2018 Questions? Please contact Merchant Services at merchantservices@umich.edu. 
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